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HB2572 
Neutral 
Written Only 
 
Chairman Proctor and members of the House Elections Committee: 
 
I am writing as a neutral testimony for HB2572.  I believe this is good in nature, but it is kind of 
confusing for both the voters and more work for the election office. I believe 2571 takes care of 
the problem by writing provisional on the back of the ballot.  I would rather see 2571 go into 
effect than this one.  Again I am neutral in support for HB2572. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Brett Anderson 
We The People Kansas 
Sedgwick County  
Precinct Committeeman  

 


